
 
 
 
The final event in the 2014-15 State New Zealand Ocean Swim Series – the State King of the 
Bays, comes to Auckland on Saturday 18 April (the day after Nationals wrap up).  
  
The organisers would like to invite swimmers from your club to take part at a discounted 
price. Let any club members who are interested know to enter the code SNZOSS1415 when 
entering the King of the Bays event online at www.oceanswim.co.nz to receive 20% off. 
Entries close next Thursday, April 16th at midnight.  
  
Superfast distance and open water swimmers should consider entering the ‘Elite’ category’ 
for the chance to win some of the cash prizes. 
  
For swimmers aged between 6-10 years check out the State OceanKids. The winners of the 8 
& Under, 9 and 10 year old age groups at each of the five events will be awarded a place in 
the very special Super Swim Squad Camp taking place in Auckland in May.   
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